
MANAGER’S REPORT 1/17/17 

 

1. ASHFORD AVE BRIDGE:  Rather than continue to insert all of the alerts in this report at 

each meeting, I will just encourage everyone to sign up for our electronic alerts via our 

website and monitor all bridge news directly from the County at: 

www.westchestergov.com/subscribe 

www.westchestergov.com/ashfordavenuebridge 

2. BUDGET:  Our 2017-2018 budget process has begun!  Department heads are busy putting 

together their requests and Marion and I will be meeting with them the first couple of weeks of 

February. 

3. SCHOOL TAX:  Village residents are reminded that the second installment of the School tax is 

due on January 31.  For those of you who like to pay in person at the last minute, please 

remember not to bring your payments to Ardsley Village Hall.  Bring them directly to 

Greenburgh Town Hall which is located at 177 Hillside Avenue.  Should you have any questions, 

please telephone the Town Tax Receiver’s office at 989-1550. 

4. ALARM & OVERNIGHT PARKING PERMITS: The Police Chief has asked me to remind everyone 

again that it is time to renew the alarm permits and the overnight parking permits for calendar 

year 2017.  If you have any questions, please call the Police Desk at 693-1700.  
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